
 

 

 

Jeffrey M. R. Duncan-Andrade, Ph.D. 

Associate Professor 

Raza Studies & Education 

San Francisco State University 

1600 Holloway Avenue, EP 111D 

San Francisco, CA 94132 

O: (415) 338-3287 

 
 
February 9, 2017 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Research clearly identifies the relationship between culturally responsive classroom 
and school cultures and more equitable outcomes for children.  For this reason, I am 
supportive of the work being done by Teaching with Purpose to help to bring an 
authentic and systematic framework for culturally responsive practices into the 
state or Oregon.  
  
I am so committed to supporting the work of Teaching With Purpose that I 
volunteer my time as an advisor for them, along with some of the most prominent 
scholars in the field.  My support of their work prompts me to write this letter of 
support for SB 204 to establish a culturally responsive certification in Oregon.  With 
the passing of this bill, Oregon will become a national leader in the fight for more 
equitable schools, undergirding the promise of equity for children with an actual 
policy commitment to seeing that goal manifest. 
 
The bill stands to support an educational climate in your state that will strengthen 
and enhance existing evidence-based culturally responsive practices that improve 
student achievement, improve school climate, and elevate student and parent 
voices.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Jeff Duncan-Andrade 


